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 Lakeview families, we would like to invite you to come out for an event of a 
lifetime. Help light the night away for the pediatric patients at Royal Oak 
Beaumont Hospital.  Together, we can help let them know they are not alone on 
their journey to being happy and healthy again during this holiday season.  
 

 Every evening at 8 p.m. during the month of December, pediatric patients shine 
flashlights from the hospital windows and look for people from the community 
who are standing outside the hospital to flash lights back at them. It only takes a 
few minutes, but it will mean a lot to these young patients and their families. 

 

 This is the first time the Lakeview district is participating, and we hope this 
becomes a yearly tradition.  

 

 Be sure to bring your flashlights to help brighten the sky, one flashlight beam at a 
time! As a united group, we will turn all the flashlights on when the bell rings at 
approximately 8pm. Please do not turn your flashlights on until the bell rings. 

 

When: Thursday, December 19th  

Where: Royal Oak Beaumont campus near the East Tower by the Medical Office 
Building on 13 mile. 

7:30: Meet at the Lakeview Husky Sign to get your Blue Glow Stick Necklace. We are 
asking that all Lakeview Families wear these to show our unity & support for 
the children. 

  



 


